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A conversation session with Mr Peter Wong,

Deputy Chairman and Chief Executive, The

Hongkong and Shanghai Banking

Corporation Limited, was held on 15 January

2020. It was attended by over 50 participants,

including AoF Members and senior management

from the Hong Kong financial industry. Mr

Wong shared his insights from different

perspectives on the topic of “2020:

Multilateralism or Globalisation”. He also had a

candid conversation with participants sharing his

experiences as a successful senior banker in

Hong Kong.

Leadership Development Programme

Distinguished Speakers Series 

More information about the Leadership Development Programme can be found .

More events will be organised in the coming months and details will be announced separately. We

look forward to seeing you in these future events.

here

https://www.aof.org.hk/leadership-development/CFLD
https://www.aof.org.hk/leadership-development/CFLD
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Coffee Gatherings

AoF Members are invited to join the Academy’s regular networking functions held at the AoF office

after office hours, where coffee and light refreshments are served. The functions aim to provide an

opportunity for AoF Board of Directors, Fellows, Members and other stakeholders to get together

regularly.

A Christmas tea gathering was held on 16

December 2019 at the AoF office. Over 50

participants attended the gathering to celebrate

this festive season. Mr Laurence Li,

Chairman of the Financial Services

Development Council, shared his views with

participants on various current financial issues.

If you do not wish to receive newsletter from the AoF, or have any enquiry, please contact us through

hotline (+852 2597 0900), email (info@aof.org.hk) or at AoF’s address (Units 1005-1011, 10th Floor, One Pacific 

Place, 88 Queensway, Hong Kong).
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